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26th NATIONAL CONVENTION OF THE ASIAN ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL HUMAN
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AND DEVELOPMENT PRACTITIONERS INC.

The Asian Association of School Human Resource Management and Development
Practitioners Inc. (AASHPI) will hold its 26th National Convention with the theme
Strategic HR in Education: Crafting an Agile and Future-Ready Blueprint for Success at
the Summit Galleria Hotel, Cebu City, from November 5 to 7, 2025.

The AASHPI, guided by its vision to lead in people management, productivity,
technology, career systems, and culture, is dedicated to driving institutional efficiency
and improving quality of life by advancing HR practices in Asia and the Philippines. The
event is expected to gather over 200 school administrators, practitioners, and HR
professionals from various schools and universities.

Moreover, it aims to empower educational institutions and support organizations
in fostering a culture that can withstand the powerful forces of innovation through
effective Human Resource Management methodologies and approaches.

Participation of public and private schools shall be purely voluntary and will not
hamper instructional time in compliance with the provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No.
012, s. 2025, titled Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and
Activities and DO 9, s. 2005, titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time- on-
Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated
in DO 66, s. 2017.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic
Act No. 5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection
of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public
and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law), issued in DO 19, s. 2008,
and reiterated in DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024.

For more information, please contact:

Ms. Ami Salanguit

Asian Association of School Human Resource Management and Development
Practitioners Inc.

Email Address: aashpi.org@gmail.com

Mobile Phone Number: 0954-985-4550

Telephone Numbers: (02) 8825-6374 local 105 or 164

1GG, JD, MPC, DA 26th National Convention of the Asian Association of School HRMD Practitioners inc.
0215 - September 5, 2025




